
TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Point Pleasant Place – Trenching Works 

 
The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, 
businesses and the general public that Point Pleasant 
Place, (Albouy’s Point Rd), will be closed to traffic for 
trenching works associated with Point House, from 
06:00am on Thursday, 30th May until 18:00pm on 
Saturday, 1st June 2019. 
 
Diversion signs and barriers will be in place. 
 
The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience 
this may cause.  
 
City Hall   Ian Hind 
23rd May 2019   Senior Engineer 


